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26/06/2021  19:26:242021/1748/P NOBJ Colm Fitzgerald While we do not object to the development in principle, we would like to know what measures will be taken to 

ensure this work and development does not cause disturbance to neighbouring properties specifically; 

1)noise/drilling 2)dust 3) flying debris. On point 3, the property we rent at 8a Iverson Road has a perspex 

roofed back room which has been hit extensively by falling rubble from previous work from various properties 

at 10 Iverson Road, and this needs to not happen again. We do not have any comments on the nature of this 

development otherwise.

25/06/2021  19:28:402021/1748/P OBJ Jeremy 

Moorshead

As immediate neighbours living on the top floor of number 8 Iverson Rd, we object to this planning application. 

There has already been constructed a roof and guttering inspection area with an ugly railing, which covers the 

entire area of the flat roof. This area overlooks our bedroom and bathroom. The ongoing construction of this 

area (during lockdown) while some of us were trying to work from home was disturbing, although the applicant 

was apologetic.

We feel the development of this dormer and terrace would block even more daylight to our property, and any 

entertaining on the terrace would be invasive to our privacy, especially if there was extra lighting installed.
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